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Subject:  Please approve installation of a “Deaf Child” sign in the 300 block of Joris Avenue.  One of District 13’s 
residents, a toddler, is 23 months old and cannot hear. 

 
Details: 
This item was referred by Ald. Dean Lemke.  A resident in the 300 block of Joris Avenue has requested the 
installation of a pair of Deaf Child signs be placed at either end of the block.  Staff has reviewed this request and 
does not have an issue with it. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None  
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing the Deaf Child warning signs would be around $200 and covered by the 2021 Building and 
Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140).   
 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval. 
 

 


